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What If Alexander the Great Had Lived? An Alternative History of the Macedonian
King and His Empire Charles River Editors 2020-04-09 *Includes pictures
*Includes excerpts of ancient accounts *Includes a bibliography for further
reading In the 19th century, the Scottish writer Thomas Carlyle famously wrote
that history is "the biography of great men," popularizing the "Great Man"
theory that the course of history is shaped by a select few heroic individuals.
While historians and others continue to debate the accuracy of the Great Man
theory of history, there is no question that the course of history is
permanently altered by decisive moments in time, where a different result would
have produced drastically different outcomes. As a result, while some of
history's most famous people and events have been permanently etched into the
world's collective imagination, there is a flip side to that coin: just how
differently would history have turned out if certain events never took place?
Charles River Editors' "What If" alternate history series examines some of
these people and events, profiling what happened in reality and how things
might have been drastically different otherwise. Over the last 2,000 years,
ambitious men have dreamed of forging vast empires and attaining eternal glory
in battle, but of all the conquerors who took steps toward such dreams, none
were ever as successful as antiquity's first great conqueror. Leaders of the
20th century hoped to rival Napoleon's accomplishments, while Napoleon aimed to
emulate the accomplishments of Julius Caesar. But Caesar himself found
inspiration in Alexander the Great (356-323 BCE), the Macedonian king who
managed to stretch an empire from Greece to the Himalayas in Asia by the age of
30. It took less than 15 years for Alexander to conquer much of the known
world. In 323 BCE, Alexander the Great was on top of the world. Never a man to
sit on his hands or rest upon his laurels, Alexander began planning his future
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campaigns, which may have included attempts to subdue the Arabian Peninsula or
make another incursion into India. But fate had other plans for the young
Macedonian king. Alexander died of still unknown causes at the height of his
conquests, when he was still in his early 30s. Although his empire was quickly
divided, his legacy only grew, and Alexander became the stuff of legends even
in his own time. Alexander was responsible for establishing 20 cities in his
name across the world, most notably Alexandria in Egypt, and he was directly
responsible for spreading Ancient Greek culture as far east as modern day India
and other parts of Asia. For the ancient world, Alexander became the emblem of
military greatness and accomplishment; it was reported that many of Rome's
greatest leaders, including Pompey the Great, Augustus, and Caesar himself all
visited Alexander's tomb in Alexandria, a mecca of sorts for antiquity's other
leaders. Thus, while it could be said that Alexander's empire continued on
through its successors, and that the Hellenistic kingdoms of Macedonia,
Seleucia, Pergamon, and Ptolemaic Egypt shaped the course of Western history in
the centuries that followed and spread Greek culture throughout the known
world, their divisions and animosities also weakened them and made them easier
to conquer. One by one they would fall to Rome. But what if Alexander had not
died in Babylon years before anyone expected to lose him? How would the world
have changed had Alexander remained sole king of the Macedonian Empire and
lived long enough to designate an heir? Would history eventually have
progressed essentially as it did, or would the world look vastly different?
What if Alexander the Great Had Lived? An Alternative History of the Macedonian
King and His Empire profiles Alexander's life and examines how events may have
gone differently if Alexander survived his last campaign.
The Legacy of Alexander Max Cary 1932
Ancient Greece T. D. Van Basten 2016-06-06 The King of Sparta Leonidas is one
of the most well known and remembered of all Sparta's mighty military leaders.
The leader of the famous Battle of 300, it was his bravery and cunning that
would ultimately propel the Greeks to victory over the invading Persians. He
would go down in history as a legendary leader and brave, valiant warrior for
his strength in the face of opposition and his selfless willingness to lay down
his life for his country. His rise to kingship was rather unorthodox, but he
would go down as one of the most legendary. He showed a keen understanding of
how to make the best of the tools one has at their disposal, and to use one's
strategy, even in the face of insurmountable odds. He understood that much more
than his own fate, that was at stake in the battles he would face. This courage
was not only what led to his legendary status, it ultimately gave the Greeks
the courage they needed to fend off foreign invaders and remain a sovereign
collection of city-states. The brave, self-sacrificing efforts of Leonidas and
his men would go down in history and lore. Throughout history, he has been
propped up as the ultimate warrior, who fought with skill and cunning, and was
willing to give up his life for the greater good of the country. He was able to
inspire the same feelings of kinship and bravery in his fellow soldiers, which
was a key part of their success as warriors. Since he was raised in the
brotherhood of warriors, he was able to speak the language of the warrior,
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making him a huge benefit as king and leader during a tumultuous time in
Spartan history...
Ancient Greece Don Nardo 2012-07-01 Presents an introduction to ancient Greece,
discussing its history, government, family life, religion, wars, and legacy for
the modern world.
The History and Legacy of Ancient Greece's Most Influential City-States Charles
River Charles River Editors 2018-03-26 *Includes pictures *Includes ancient
accounts *Includes online resources and a bibliography for further reading
Dominated to this day by the sprawling white marble complex of the Acropolis,
Athens is a city which is immensely and rightly proud of its past. For a period
of roughly three centuries, the polis of Athens stood, if not in a position of
unchallenged supremacy among the cities of Hellas, then at the very least among
its three most important polities. Its fledgling Empire, though small by the
standards later set by Alexander or the Romans, or even by those of its ancient
enemy Persia, nonetheless encompassed cities as far afield as Asia Minor and
Southern Italy, a remarkable fact considering such expansion was achieved by
the inhabitants of a single city and its immediate surroundings, rather than by
an entire nation. Athens is chiefly remembered for two reasons: its political
system, which would in time form the nucleus of all Western democratic systems
of government, and the remarkable number of outstanding individuals which,
during the Golden Age of Athens, lived and flourished in the enlightened citystate. The Ancient Athenians formed the backbone of the West's entire culture,
from the arts to philosophy and everything in between. The most unique citystate in Ancient Greece was Sparta, which continues to fascinate
contemporaneous society. It is not entirely clear why Sparta placed such a
great emphasis on having a militaristic society, but the result was that
military fitness was a preoccupation from birth. If a Spartan baby did not
appear physically fit at birth, it was left to die. Spartan children underwent
military training around the age of 7 years old, and every male had to join the
army around the age of 18. Sparta will forever be known for its military
prowess, but they had lives off the battlefield as well, and their way of life
was also unique. For example, Spartan females were formally educated, which was
a rarity among the city-states, and the Spartan way of life was entirely
dependent on a class of indentured servants known as the helots. Yet the Laws
of Lycurgus, which ordered all Spartans to disregard art (with the exception of
song, which the Spartans prized, and some forms of music and poetry), to
distrust philosophy, and to abhor excess in all things, were designed to create
the perfect warrior society, and they did. As a result, the Spartans became
notorious for "Laconic phrases" In the Archaic and Classical periods, Rhodes
often stood as a prime exemplar of the highs and lows of its fellow Greek
cities, and as the largest island of the Dodecanese, Rhodes' history is largely
in line with that of the rest of those islands. Rhodes would reach the zenith
of its power in the Hellenistic period following the death of Alexander the
Great in 323 B.C. Even as the rest of the city-states waned compared to the
much larger kingdoms of Alexander's successors in Egypt and Asia, Rhodes would
come to the forefront as a main power in the Greek world. Modern perceptions of
ancient-greece-the-legacy-of-alexander-the-great

3/20

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 7, 2022 by guest

Classical Greece are almost invariably based on Athens and Sparta, but Thebes
was also a key player in the history of the region in this pivotal period.
Indeed, it was, in fact, Thebes that was the major power for many of the years
preceding the emergence of Macedon. The reasons for so little being known about
Thebes and its contributions to ancient Greek civilization are complex, but the
fact that it was totally destroyed by Alexander the Great is certainly one.
Ancient Corinth had actually been founded in the 10th century B.C. and was, for
most of its history, the richest port and the largest city in all of Greece.
Corinth had a population in excess of 90,000 in 400 B.C., but the Romans
leveled this original city in 146 B.C., killing all the male inhabitants and
selling the women and children into slavery. This book weaves all these citystates' stories and histories together.
Memory as History Himanshu Prabha Ray 2007 Contributed papers presented at a
conference organised in February-March, 2006 in New Delhi.
The Achaemenid Persian Empire Charles River Charles River Editors 2017-11-16
*Includes pictures *Includes ancient accounts *Includes online resources and a
bibliography for further reading "By the favor of Ahuramazda these are the
countries which I got into my possession along with this Persian people, which
felt fear of me and bore me tribute: Elam, Media, Babylonia, Arabia, Assyria,
Egypt, Armenia, Cappadocia, Lydia, the Greeks who are of the mainland and those
who are by the sea, and countries which are across the sea, Sagartia, Parthia,
Drangiana, Aria, Bactria, Sogdia, Chorasmia, Sattagydia, Arachosia, Hindus,
Gandara, Sacae, Maka." - An inscription on a terrace wall in Persepolis, circa
521 CE Lying in the middle of a plain in modern day Iran is a forgotten ancient
city: Persepolis. Built two and a half thousand years ago, it was known in its
day as the richest city under the sun. Persepolis was the capital of Achaemenid
Persian Empire, the largest empire the world had ever seen, but after its
destruction, it was largely forgotten for nearly 2,000 years, and the lives and
achievements of those who built it were almost entirely erased from history.
Alexander the Great's troops razed the city to the ground in a drunken riot to
celebrate the conquest of the capital, after which time and sand buried it for
centuries. It was not until the excavations of the 1930s that many of the
relics, reliefs, and clay tablets that offer so much information about ancient
Persian life could be studied for the first time. Through archaeological
remains, ancient texts, and work by a new generation of historians, a picture
can today be built of the Achaemenid Persian empire and their capital city of
Persepolis. Although the city had been destroyed, the legacy of the Persians
survived, even as they mostly remain an enigma to the West and are not nearly
as well understood as the Greeks, Romans, or Egyptians. In a sense, the
Achaemenid Persian Empire holds some of the most enduring mysteries of ancient
civilization. Of course, one of the reasons the Persians aren't remembered like
the Greeks is because of the way the Greco-Persian Wars ended. The Ancient
Greeks have long been considered the forefathers of modern Western
civilization, but the Golden Age of Athens and the spread of Greek influence
across much of the known world only occurred due to the Greeks' victory in two
of history's most important wars. In 491 BCE, following a successful invasion
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of Thrace over the Hellespont, the Persian emperor Darius sent envoys to the
main Greek city-states, including Sparta and Athens, demanding tokens of earth
and water as symbols of submission, but Darius didn't exactly get the reply he
sought. According to Herodotus in his famous Histories, "Xerxes however had not
sent to Athens or to Sparta heralds to demand the gift of earth, and for this
reason, namely because at the former time when Dareios had sent for this very
purpose, the one people threw the men who made the demand into the pit and the
others into a well, and bade them take from thence earth and water and bear
them to the king." The Achaemenid Persian Empire: The History and Legacy of the
Ancient Greeks' Most Famous Enemy looks at one of history's largest empires.
Along with pictures depicting important people, places, and events, you will
learn about the first Persian empire like never before.
Alexander the Great Waldemar Heckel 2011-09-19 Alexander the Great: A New
History combines traditional scholarship with contemporary research to offer an
innovative treatment of one of history's most famous figures. Written by
leading experts in the field Looks at a wide range of diverse topics including
Alexander's religious views, his entourage during his campaign East, his
sexuality, the influence of his legacy, and his representations in art and
cinema Discusses Alexander's influence, from his impact on his contemporaries
to his portrayals in recent Hollywood films A highly informed and enjoyable
resource for students and interested general readers
The Ancient Greeks For Dummies Stephen Batchelor 2011-02-15 The civilisation of
the Ancient Greeks has been immensely influential on the language, politics,
educational systems, philosophy, science and arts of Western culture. As well
as instigating itself as the birthplace of the Olympics, Ancient Greece is
famous for its literature, philosophy, mythology and the beautiful
architecture- to which thousands of tourists flock every year. This
entertaining guide introduces readers to the amazing world of the Ancient
Greeks. It offers a complete rundown of Greek history alongside fascinating
insights into daily life in Ancient Greece and a captivating overview of Greek
mythology. Readers will discover how this ancient culture came to be the
cornerstone of Western civilisation and the enormous influence it has had on
our language, politics, education, philosophy, science, arts and sport. The
history of Ancient Greece remains a wide topic of interest, particularly
renowned for its influential and diverse culture This basic guide will allow
greater access to this vibrant area of study, and provide a distinct and lighthearted approach to this vast area history Covers dozens of topics, including;
the early civilisations, war & fighting, home & family, day-to-day life and
much, much more! About the author Steve Batchelor is a lecturer in Classics at
Richmond College and has been teaching ancient history for 10 years. He has
written reviews for various publications, including History Today, and he has
also been involved in running guided historical tours of Greece.
Before and After Alexander Richard A. Billows 2018-06-12 In the arc of western
history, Ancient Greece is at the apex, owing to its grandeur, its culture, and
an intellectual renaissance to rival that of Europe. So important is Greece to
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history that figures such as Plato and Socrates are still household names, and
the works of Homer are regularly adapted into movies. The most acclaimed hero
of all, though, is Alexander the Great.While historians have studied
Alexander’s achievements at length, author and professor Richard A. Billows
delves deeper into the obscure periods of Alexander’s life before and after his
reign. In the definitive Before and After Alexander, Billows explores the years
preceding Alexander, who, Billows argues, without the foundation laid by his
father, Philip II of Macedon. would not have had the resources or influence to
develop one of the greatest empires in history. Alexander was groomed from a
young age to succeed his father, and by the time Philip was assassinated in 336
BC, his great empire was already well underway.The years following Alexander's
death were even more momentous. In this ambitious new work, Richard Billows
robustly challenges the notion that the political strife that followed was for
lack of a leader as competent as Alexander, pointing out instead that there
were too many extremely capable leaders who exploited the power vacuum created
by Alexander's death to carve out kingdoms for themselves.Above all, in Before
and After Alexander, Billows eloquently and convincingly posits a complex view
of one of the greatest empires in history, framing it not as the achievement of
one man, but the culmination of several generations of aggressive expansion
toward a unified purpose.
Alexander the Great's Legacy Mike Roberts 2022-03-30 Why was it that 2400 years
ago the people who had recently conquered the world were unable to stop
barbarian Galatians from looting the tombs of their revered royal line? Why was
it that the Macedonian state virtually created by Philip II and taken to the
heights of epochal triumph by his son Alexander the great had, hardly two
generations after his death , became a weaker entity than it had been when the
young conqueror had crossed the Hellespont? This was a period during which
Cassander and Lysimachus had seemed about to construct durable Europe based
polities and had seen the likes of Demetrius Poliorcetes and Pyrrhus of Epirus
battling and besieging across Macedonia,Thrace and Greece. The story that
unfolds here explores how both the unique character and the particular legacy
left when Alexander died at Babylon in 323 ,at the romantically youthful age of
32 , ensured that his homeland failed to gain the kind of imperial dividend
that accrued to others of the world’s great Empires. For Macedon there was not
the thousand years of glory that was the extraordinary destiny of the Romans,
nor even the two hundred years of Persian primacy, only 50 or so years of
strife and trauma ending in a Galatian deluge that threatened the sacred site
at Delphi and had remarkable parallels to the earlier Persian invasions of the
Greek world that Alexander had claimed to avenge.
The Athenian Navy and Spartan Army Charles River Charles River Editors
2019-04-14 *Includes pictures *Includes ancient accounts *Includes a
bibliography for further reading "Forward, sons of the Greeks,Liberate the
fatherland,Liberate your children, your women,The altars of the gods of your
fathers,And the graves of your ancestors: Now is the fight for everything." The Greek battle hymn sung before the Battle of Salamis according to Aeschylus
Dominated to this day by the sprawling white marble complex of the Acropolis,
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Athens is a city which is immensely and rightly proud of its past. For a period
of roughly three centuries, the polis of Athens stood, if not in a position of
unchallenged supremacy among the cities of Hellas, then at the very least among
its three most important polities. Its fledgling empire, though small by the
standards later set by Alexander or the Romans, or even by those of its ancient
enemy Persia, nonetheless encompassed cities as far afield as Asia Minor and
Southern Italy, a remarkable fact considering such expansion was achieved by
the inhabitants of a single city and its immediate surroundings, rather than by
an entire nation. Yet despite a martial tradition that, if taken as a whole,
was second to none save the Spartans, Athens is chiefly remembered for two
reasons: its political system, which would in time form the nucleus of all
Western democratic systems of government, and the remarkable number of
outstanding individuals which, during the Golden Age of Athens, lived and
flourished in the enlightened city-state. The Ancient Athenians formed the
backbone of the West's entire culture, from the arts to philosophy and
everything in between. In virtually all fields of human endeavor Athens was so
much at the forefront of dynamism and innovation that the products of its most
brilliant minds remain not only influential but entirely relevant to this day.
The most unique city-state in Ancient Greece was Sparta, which continues to
fascinate contemporaneous society. It is not entirely clear why Sparta placed
such a great emphasis on having a militaristic society, but the result was that
military fitness was a preoccupation from birth. If a Spartan baby did not
appear physically fit at birth, it was left to die. Spartan children underwent
military training around the age of 7 years old, and every male had to join the
army around the age of 18. The Spartans, whose carefully constructed approach
to warfare and - there is no other word for it - Spartan way of life, earned
the grudging admiration of all of Greece and succeeded in establishing
themselves in the years following the reforms of the semi-legendary ruler
Lycurgus as the greatest military force in all of Hellas. Athens might have the
mightiest fleet and the greatest cadre of philosophers and dramatists, Thessaly
might have had the most vaunted cavalry, and the great city-states of Argos,
Thebes and Corinth all had their own claims to fame, but on the battlefield the
Spartan phalanx stood without peer. So feared were they in Greece that their
very appearance on the battlefield could cause entire enemy armies to flee in
terror, and in one of history's most famous battles, 300 Spartan warriors
headed a combined Greek force which held off the hundreds of thousands of
Persian warriors of Xerxes's invading army for three days at Thermopylae,
inflicting an estimated 20,000 casualties upon them before dying to the last
man rather than retreating. The Spartan Military: The History and Legacy of the
Ancient World's Most Renowned Army looks at the history of the Spartan
military, and how it became one of the most fearsome fighting forces in
history. Along with pictures depicting important people, places, and events,
you will learn about the Spartan military like never before.
Alexander the Great Thomas R. Martin 2012-09-28 This book explains what made
Alexander 'Great' according to the people and expectations of his time and
place.
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Alexander the Great Waldemar Heckel 2004-01-09 This source book presents new
translations of the most important ancient writings on the life and legacy of
Alexander the Great. Provides comprehensive coverage of Alexander, from his
family background to his military conquests, death and legacy. Includes
substantial extracts of texts written by historians, geographers, biographers
and military writers. A general introduction and introductions to each chapter
set the sources in context. Also includes a bibliography of modern works,
visual sources and a map of Alexander's expedition.
Alexander the Great John Boardman 2021-06-15 An elegant, concise, and
generously illustrated exploration of Alexander the Great’s representations in
art and literature through the ages In this book, John Boardman, one of the
world’s leading authorities on ancient Greece, looks beyond the life of
Alexander the Great in order to examine the astonishing range of Alexanders
created by generations of authors, historians, and artists throughout the
world—from Scotland to China. John Boardman draws on his deep knowledge of
Alexander and the ancient world to reflect on the most interesting and
emblematic depictions of this towering historical figure. From Alexander’s
biographers in ancient Greece to the illustrated Alexander “Romances” of the
Middle Ages to operas, films, and even modern cartoons, this generously
illustrated volume takes readers on a fascinating journey.
Ancient Macedonia Charles River Charles River Editors 2018-05-19 *Includes
pictures *Includes ancient accounts *Includes online resources and a
bibliography for further reading "There is nothing impossible to him that will
but try." - Alexander the Great The role of Macedonia and the Macedonians in
the ancient world is apparent to those with even a cursory knowledge of the
period. After all, Alexander the Great and his father, Philip II, were both
Macedonians, and most know at least a little about their violent struggles to
conquer Greece and the Near East. However, Macedonian history began long before
Philip II and Alexander III and continued for some time after they were gone.
Thus, in many ways, the historical memory of Macedonia and the Macedonians is
the victim of historical myopia which is, in part, the result of popular
entertainment. Alexander the Great makes for great fiction, so the more
"tedious" aspects of Macedonian culture are often overlooked. An examination of
ancient Macedonian culture, from its earliest known references to the arrival
of the Romans, reveals that the Greeks' northern neighbors played an integral
role in the development of Hellenic civilization. Although many of the
traditional Greeks may not have considered the Macedonians to be fellow
Hellenes at first, they were forced to accept them due to the Macedonian's
superior military strength. By the time Alexander the Great had led his army
across the Persian Empire, he and his fellow Macedonians had been, for the most
part, accepted as Greeks by most other Greeks, but it was a long process. As
the Athenians developed their government and philosophies, the Macedonians
dedicated themselves to the art of war. Because of this, ancient Macedonia was,
in many ways, a stark contrast to the republics and democracies of classical
Greece. The Macedonian government was a traditional monarchy where only the
strongest of the kings were able to survive assassination attempts and palace
ancient-greece-the-legacy-of-alexander-the-great
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coups. The Macedonian kings were also expected to lead their armies into war,
which they did almost continuously. Eventually, Macedonian culture slowly began
to adopt many of their southern neighbors' attributes, and likewise, the Greek
city-states came to see the Macedonians as less barbarian and more Greek. By
the time the Romans had conquered Greece in the 2nd century BCE, Macedonia had
been viewed by most Greeks and nearly all Romans as nothing more than the
northern reaches of Greece. More importantly, the Macedonians were arguably the
most responsible for spreading Hellenism across the world than even the Greeks
and Romans. When Alexander died at the age of 32, he had made himself the most
powerful man in the world, and his dominions stretched from the Punjab to
modern Albania, making him one of the most successful conquerors in history.
Alexander and his successors Hellenized as far as they reached, from Egypt to
Persia and parts of Asia Minor, and their influence is still readily visible.
Anthropologists have found that some of the earliest Buddha statues constructed
in India bear an uncanny resemblance to Greek depictions of Apollo. Further
west, much of Alexander's old empire was eventually conquered in the following
centuries by Rome, including Ptolemaic Egypt, but instead of ending the
Hellenistic culture, the Roman Empire further reinforced it. Having conquered
Greece itself around 100 BCE, the Roman Empire heavily assimilated the Greeks'
culture into its own. Latin was an offshoot of the Greeks' language, the
Romans' mythology was nearly identical, and Roman poetry, literature and art
all closely resembled what was produced to their east in the preceding
centuries. As such, the Macedonians played a vital role in the course of
Western Civilization. Ancient Macedonia: The History and Legacy of Alexander
the Great and the Macedonians in Antiquity examines one of the most important
ancient powers throughout its long and illustrious history.
Alexander the Great Paul Cartledge 2005-11-01 Alexander the Great is the
towering hero of the classical world: a fearless general, the conqueror of the
Persians, and the visionary ruler of a vast empire. In this seminal biography,
Paul Cartledge, one of the world's foremost scholars of ancient Greece, gives
us the most reliable and intimate portrait of the man himself. Cartledge
brilliantly evokes Alexander's remarkable political and military
accomplishments, cutting through the myths to show why he was such a great
leader. He explores our endless obsession with Alexander and gives us insight
into both his capacity for brutality and his sensitive grasp of international
politics. As he brings Alexander vividly to life, Cartledge also captures his
enduring impact on world history and culture.
Empire of Ancient Greece Jean Kinney Williams 2009 The classical Greek
civilization is the cornerstone of Western civilization today. The Greeks
invented and developed everything from logic and democracy to rhetoric, drama,
and philosophy. Empire of Ancient Greece, Revised Edition chronicles the
remarkable legacy of the Greeks, as well as the diversity of their societies-from the thriving democracy of Athens to the militarism of Sparta to the
oligarchy of Thrace. It explores the conditions that made it possible for the
ancient Greeks to develop a culture that set the foundation for our
intellectual lives today, and explains why Greek power eventually declined.
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Everyday life in ancient Greece, from the wealthy citizens who grappled in the
Olympic arena to the farmers who found 50 different ways to use olive oil, is
also examined. Connections in our own world to the ancient Greeks are numerous,
including the Olympics, much of our classical literature, the scientific
method, architecture, and many English words.
Thebes Charles River Editors 2017-08-12 *Includes pictures *Includes ancient
accounts about Thebes *Includes online resources and a bibliography for further
reading Modern perceptions of Classical Greece are almost invariably based on
Athens and Sparta, but Thebes was also a key player in the history of the
region in this pivotal period. Indeed, it was, in fact, Thebes that was the
major power for many of the years preceding the emergence of Macedon. The
reasons for so little being known about Thebes and its contributions to ancient
Greek civilization are complex, but the fact that it was totally destroyed by
Alexander the Great is certainly one. Unlike Athens and Sparta, there are no
magnificent structures still extant; indeed, the scale of the destruction meted
out to Thebes was so great that very few artifacts of any kind have been
discovered that enable a full picture of life in the city. With the very
notable exception of Pindar, Thebes did not produce significant numbers of
philosophers or playwrights, nor did it host any major pan-Hellenic festivals.
Consequently, Thebes is not as well-known as the other major players in the
Greek world at that time. It is also true that Thebes was not the most loved of
the Greek poleis, and its reputation never really recovered from its decision
to side with the Persians during the Persians' invasion of the Greek mainland.
Those points notwithstanding, Thebes was an important city-state, served as the
scene of many of the great myths of Greece, and developed a reputation for
military might and tactical genius that was well-deserved. Thebes' association,
at least in the eyes of contemporary Classical Greek rivals, with male
homosexuality is a topic in its own right, and a study of the Sacred Band that
proved so vital in Thebes' victories in the Classical period is especially
revealing, though there is no proof of any real substance that Theban attitudes
were greatly different than those of other Greeks on the whole issue of what
was and was not acceptable. Regardless, Thebes' rise and fall are subjects well
worthy of study, and ones that provide invaluable insights into how ancient
Greek politics worked, especially in relation to the constantly changing
pattern of alliances. Thebes also provided inspirational stories of individual
and group heroism in the face of huge odds. Thebes: The History and Legacy of
the Ancient Greek City-State examines the history of one of Greece's most
important poleis. Along with pictures depicting important people, places, and
events, you will learn about Thebes like never before.
Legends of the Ancient World Charles River Charles River Editors 2017-12-30
*Includes paintings and busts depicting important people, places, and events in
Alexander's life. *Discusses both common legends and little known facts about
Alexander's life and legacy, including his mysterious death and whether he is
mentioned in the Qur'an. *Includes a Bibliography for further reading. "There
is nothing impossible to him that will but try" - Alexander A lot of ink has
been spilled covering the lives of history's most influential figures, but how
ancient-greece-the-legacy-of-alexander-the-great
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much of the forest is lost for the trees? In Charles River Editors' Legends of
the Ancient World series, readers can get caught up to speed on the lives of
antiquity's most important men and women in the time it takes to finish a
commute, while learning interesting facts long forgotten or never known. Over
the last 2,000 years, ambitious men have dreamed of forging vast empires and
attaining eternal glory in battle, but of all the conquerors who took steps
toward such dreams, none were ever as successful as antiquity's first great
conqueror. Leaders of the 20th century hoped to rival Napoleon's
accomplishments, Napoleon aimed to emulate the accomplishments of Julius
Caesar, but Caesar found inspiration in Alexander the Great (356-323 B.C.), the
Macedonian King who managed to stretch an empire from Greece to the Himalayas
in Asia at just 30 years old. It took less than 15 years for Alexander to
conquer much of the known world. As fate would have it, Alexander died of still
unknown causes at the height of his conquests, when he was still in his early
30s. Although his empire was quickly divided, his legacy only grew, and
Alexander became the stuff of legends even in his own time. Alexander was
responsible for establishing 20 cities in his name across the world, most
notably Alexandria in Egypt, and he was directly responsible for spreading
Ancient Greek culture as far east as modern day India and other parts of Asia.
For the ancient world, Alexander became the emblem of military greatness and
accomplishment; it was reported that many of Rome's greatest leaders, including
Pompey the Great, Augustus, and Caesar himself, all visited Alexander's tomb in
Alexandria, a mecca of sorts for antiquity's other leaders. Legends of the
Ancient World: The Life and Legacy of Alexander the Great provides an
entertaining look at the facts and myths surrounding one of history's most
famous men and conquerors, while exploring the lasting legacy he left on the
ancient world and today's world. Along with pictures of important people,
places, and events, you will learn about Alexander the Great like you never
have before, in no time at all.
Alexander Roy Jackson 2015-06-24 Learn Essential Lessons in Leadership and Life
from the Classic Tale of Alexander the Great! Have you heard of Alexander, but
don't know his story? Do you remember some of his accomplishments, but wish you
knew more? Do you need inspiration from Alexander's life to help you master
your destiny? If so, then Alexander: The Great Leader and Hero of Macedonia and
Ancient Greece is the book for you! This exciting story is broken into
captivating chapters, such as: A World on Fire Persian Dismemberment The Sands
of Syria In a Land of Pharaohs The Edge of the World The Merciful King Death of
a Warrior This engrossing book also discusses the legacy of this famous man,
including the many kingdoms and empires that grew out of his wake. You'll also
learn how the Ancient Greek language, ideas, and culture were spread across the
world - affecting us even today! Don't wait - gain the knowledge and wisdom of
Ancient Greek history TODAY!
Ancient Greece T. D. Van Basten 2016-09-16 Human civilization recognizes that
there is a boundary between the past and the present, a boundary that
delineates the time when society began to emerge out of the diaphanous clouds
of mythology and recognize that people lived in a world in which nature and
ancient-greece-the-legacy-of-alexander-the-great
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thought, and not the impulsive, retributive acts of the gods, determined the
course of the world's direction. It's no surprise that this dividing line
between tale and truth first emerged with the Greeks, those lovers of logic,
experiment, and argument, as they first gained traction on the slippery slope
of human curiosity. Pythagoras, an Ionian Greek, is perhaps the first person to
describe himself as a philosopher, a lover of wisdom or, as he defined it, one
who attempts to know. Because of his influence on the philosopher Plato,
Pythagoras is recognized as a crucial building block in the evolution of
Western thought. His contributions to the fields of mathematics, philosophy,
music and the sciences are acknowledged as influences which have endured long
after his time of influence in the sixth century BCE. In the world of the
intellect, the Greeks were heavy hitters and many names have traveled through
the centuries, continuing to teach and enlighten us about the universe on a
grand scale and our humble selves, on a much less grand, but no less
significant, level. Philosophy taught human beings that the unexamined life was
not worth living. His colleagues in philosophy turned self-examination into an
art and a science, delving deep into human motivation, purpose, and existence.
The Greeks ignited a fire of learning in the Ancient World. They were not the
only civilization to bestow their intellect upon posterity, but it's a mark of
their legacy that centuries after their time of glory, they are still regarded
as a high water mark of human achievement. Why, exactly, they were so renowned
as the brainiacs of the globe can be attributed to a variety of things, but
what is certain is that even when mightier powers such as Rome conquered them,
the Romans prized their learning, spreading it throughout their own mighty
empire. The seeds of Greek learning were planted in fields far from Athens and
eventually would spread across the Mediterranean Sea to become the foundation
of Western culture as we know it.
The Legacy of Alexander A. B. Bosworth 2002 This study examines the colourful
and turbulent period after the death of Alexander the Great and the
extraordinary people who created the Successor monarchies. It explains how and
why Alexander's empire was split up and investigates the fate of the Macedonian
army of conquest.
By the Spear Ian Worthington 2014-05-06 Looks at the relationship between
Philip II and his son, Alexander the Great, and their roles in the rise of the
Macedonian empire.
Ancient Greece T. D. Van Basten 2016-06-14 Immortalized by intellectual
activity. We have all heard of Aristotle. A pillar of the classical world of
ancient Greece, he was one of the first and greatest philosophers to ever
exist. Without him, our world and the Western intellectual tradition would be
simply unrecognizable. Aristotle studied, and wrote and lectured on, every
academic discipline you could probably ever imagine. His existence and work
were critically important parts of the foundation of every subject of
philosophy and science in existence today. Aristotle might seem like merely a
great name from a foggy, incredibly distant past, but he should be highly
valued by everyone alive today. It would be extremely difficult to find one
ancient-greece-the-legacy-of-alexander-the-great

12/20

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 7, 2022 by guest

academic subject which Aristotle did not study, and he was the one to begin the
process of the categorization of the different disciplines of the arts and
sciences. In this book, we will explore the dynamic, fascinating life of this
great thinker. We will begin with his birth and boyhood, and then move on to
his twenty years studying and teaching at the legendary Platonic Academy in
Athens, his time in Assos (which included marriage and leading a group of
philosophers of his own), his life at the Macedonian court acting as private
tutor to a young Alexander the Great, and finally the years he spent running
his own school, The Lyceum, in Athens. We will also discuss the philosopher's
works, as well as his general contribution to, and immense influence on, the
Western intellectual tradition.
Alexander the Great Captivating History 2021-05-08 Did you know that Alexander
the Great was barely in his thirties by the time he had conquered all of Asia
Minor? Alexander of Macedon was only thirty-three years old when he died,
leaving behind him a sprawling empire of impressive size, which encompassed
dozens of different people groups, religions, cultures, customs, and-of courseproblems. Naturally, Alexander is well known as a figure, but how well do we
really know him? How much of his fascinating story is true, and how much is
mere legend? Historians of repute have tried, for centuries, to decode
Alexander's life and answer all the burning questions above. Sadly, the common
reader knows very little of the real Alexander, yet all of that is about to
change with this handy little volume right here! Leafing through this book,
you'll find out the real story behind Alexander, one of the most influential,
capable, and lauded conquerors in ancient history. You'll find out just why so
many other great politicians, generals, and future conquerors saw this
Macedonian youth as the go-to inspiration to reach for the stars. And what else
is there in this tome for you? Well, among other things, you'll discover the
following: The early life of Alexander, how he grew up, and what influenced him
How eerily similar ancient politics is to ours in modern times The motivations
of Alexander and his men The fascinating private life of such a public
individual The faults and foibles of Alexander that ultimately every individual
is plagued with The makeup of the Macedonian military The makings of a
multiethnic empire and the widespreadness of Alexander's ideals and culture The
many friends and foes of the Macedonian king, complete with their own
fascinating stories The many legends that sprung up from historical events The
issue of succession and the passing of a bygone golden era The legacy of a
figure both adored and maligned by millions And much more! Scroll up and click
the "add to cart" button to learn more about Alexander the Great!
Alexander the Great Winthrop Lindsay Adams 2005 This biography follows the
brilliant life of Alexander the Great, who established in Eurasia the largest
empire ever seen and left a world legacy. The titles in the Library of World
Biography series make ideal supplements for World History and Western
Civilization survey courses as well as other courses in the history curriculum
where figures in history are explored. Paperback, brief and inexpensive, each
interpretative biography in this series focuses on a figure whose actions and
ideas significantly influenced the course of World history. At the same time,
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each biography relates the life of its subject to the broader themes and
developments of the times. This biography traces the life and legacy of
Alexander the Great from its beginnings through his successful conquests to his
legacy. The story of Alexander provides students a glimpse of the inner
workings of society, politics, family, and life in ancient times as well as
presenting a fascinating story Alexander himself, his conquests, the resulting
interchange of culture between East and West, and the continuing fascination
and world legacy which follows Alexander to this day, presenting some unique
aspects for the study of World History.
The Story of Greece and Rome Antony Spawforth 2018-01-01 The extraordinary
story of the intermingled civilizations of ancient Greece and Rome, spanning
more than six millennia from the late Bronze Age to the seventh century The
magnificent civilization created by the ancient Greeks and Romans is the
greatest legacy of the classical world. However, narratives about the
"civilized" Greek and Roman empires resisting the barbarians at the gate are
far from accurate. Tony Spawforth, an esteemed scholar, author, and media
contributor, follows the thread of civilization through more than six millennia
of history. His story reveals that Greek and Roman civilization, to varying
degrees, was supremely and surprisingly receptive to external influences,
particularly from the East. From the rise of the Mycenaean world of the
sixteenth century B.C., Spawforth traces a path through the ancient Aegean to
the zenith of the Hellenic state and the rise of the Roman empire, the coming
of Christianity and the consequences of the first caliphate. Deeply informed,
provocative, and entirely fresh, this is the first and only accessible work
that tells the extraordinary story of the classical world in its entirety.
The Complete Idiot's Guide to Ancient Greece Audrey Nelson, Ph.D. 2005-01-04
The incredible influence of Ancient Greek culture on everything from sicence to
literature to politics continues to be relevant and hotly debated. In 'The
Complete Idiot's Guide to Ancient Greece', you are invited to meet the Ancient
Greeks and to understand their legacy by entering their world. Profiles the
most important contributions of Greek culture, including mythology, philosophy,
medicine and the Olympic games. Includes further reading and travel information
to help in planning a personal Odyssey.
Pergamon and the Hellenistic Kingdoms of the Ancient World Carlos A. Picón
2016-04-18 The Hellenistic period—the nearly three centuries between the death
of Alexander the Great, in 323 B.C., and the suicide of the Egyptian queen
Kleopatra VII (the famous "Cleopatra"), in 30 B.C.—is one of the most complex
and exciting epochs of ancient Greek art. The unprecedented geographic sweep of
Alexander's conquests changed the face of the ancient world forever, forging
diverse cultural connections and exposing Greek artists to a host of new
influences and artistic styles. This beautifully illustrated volume examines
the rich diversity of art forms that arose through the patronage of the royal
courts of the Hellenistic kingdoms, placing special emphasis on Pergamon,
capital of the Attalid dynasty, which ruled over large parts of Asia Minor.
With its long history of German-led excavations, Pergamon provides a superb
ancient-greece-the-legacy-of-alexander-the-great
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paradigm of a Hellenistic capital, appointed with important civic
institutions—a great library, theater, gymnasium, temples, and healing
center—that we recognize today as central features of modern urban life. The
military triumphs of Alexander and his successors led to the expansion of Greek
culture out from the traditional Greek heartland to the Indus River Valley in
the east and as far west as the Strait of Gibraltar. These newly established
Hellenistic kingdoms concentrated wealth and power, resulting in an
unparalleled burst of creativity in all the arts, from architecture and
sculpture to seal engraving and glass production. Pergamon and the Hellenistic
Kingdoms of the Ancient World brings together the insights of a team of
internationally renowned scholars, who reveal how the art of Classical Greece
was transformed during this period, melding with predominantly Eastern cultural
traditions to yield new standards and conventions in taste and style.
Ancient Macedonia Miltiades B. Hatzopoulos 2020-11-23 Nearly two centuries have
passed since K. O. Müller published the first "scientific" study "on the
habitat, the origin and the early history of the Macedonian people". An ever
growing number of publications appearing each year has rendered urgent a
critical appraisal of this exuberant production, the more so that many aspects
of ancient Macedonia remain controversial, if not problematic. Yet after
seventy years of large-scale systematic excavations the activity of Greek
archaeologists, as well as the labour of scholars from all over the world, have
revealed a heretofore terra incognita and given a consistency to the people
that Alexander led to the end of the known world. Now more than ever before we
can tackle the "main problems" that have been contested without conclusion:
Where exactly was Macedonia? Which were its limits? Where did the Macedonians
come from? What language did they speak? What cults did they practice? Did they
believe in an afterlife? What political and social institutions did they have?
What was Alexander's role in his father's death? What were his aims? To what
extent can we trust ancient historians? Alexander failed to provide a stable
successor to the Achaemenid multiethnic empire, and the sands of Egypt have
effaced even the traces of his last abode, yet if he returned to life, he could
still boast in the words of Cavafy, a modern Alexandrian in every sense, “a new
Hellenic world, a great one, came to be ... with the extended dominions, with
the various attempts at judicious adaptations. And the Greek koine language all
the way to outer Bactria we carried it, to the peoples of India”.
Thebes Charles River Charles River Editors 2017-08-06 *Includes pictures
*Includes ancient accounts about Thebes *Includes online resources and a
bibliography for further reading Modern perceptions of Classical Greece are
almost invariably based on Athens and Sparta, but Thebes was also a key player
in the history of the region in this pivotal period. Indeed, it was, in fact,
Thebes that was the major power for many of the years preceding the emergence
of Macedon. The reasons for so little being known about Thebes and its
contributions to ancient Greek civilization are complex, but the fact that it
was totally destroyed by Alexander the Great is certainly one. Unlike Athens
and Sparta, there are no magnificent structures still extant; indeed, the scale
of the destruction meted out to Thebes was so great that very few artifacts of
ancient-greece-the-legacy-of-alexander-the-great
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any kind have been discovered that enable a full picture of life in the city.
With the very notable exception of Pindar, Thebes did not produce significant
numbers of philosophers or playwrights, nor did it host any major pan-Hellenic
festivals. Consequently, Thebes is not as well-known as the other major players
in the Greek world at that time. It is also true that Thebes was not the most
loved of the Greek poleis, and its reputation never really recovered from its
decision to side with the Persians during the Persians' invasion of the Greek
mainland. Those points notwithstanding, Thebes was an important city-state,
served as the scene of many of the great myths of Greece, and developed a
reputation for military might and tactical genius that was well-deserved.
Thebes' association, at least in the eyes of contemporary Classical Greek
rivals, with male homosexuality is a topic in its own right, and a study of the
Sacred Band that proved so vital in Thebes' victories in the Classical period
is especially revealing, though there is no proof of any real substance that
Theban attitudes were greatly different than those of other Greeks on the whole
issue of what was and was not acceptable. Regardless, Thebes' rise and fall are
subjects well worthy of study, and ones that provide invaluable insights into
how ancient Greek politics worked, especially in relation to the constantly
changing pattern of alliances. Thebes also provided inspirational stories of
individual and group heroism in the face of huge odds. Thebes: The History and
Legacy of the Ancient Greek City-State examines the history of one of Greece's
most important poleis. Along with pictures depicting important people, places,
and events, you will learn about Thebes like never before.
Stolen Legacy George G. M. James 2013-04-08 For centuries the world has been
misled about the original source of the Arts and Sciences; for centuries
Socrates, Plato and Aristotle have been falsely idolized as models of
intellectual greatness; and for centuries the African continent has been called
the Dark Continent, because Europe coveted the honor of transmitting to the
world, the Arts and Sciences. It is indeed surprising how, for centuries, the
Greeks have been praised by the Western World for intellectual accomplishments
which belong without a doubt to the Egyptians or the peoples of North Africa.
Legends of the Ancient World: the Life and Legacy of Alexander the Great
Charles River Charles River Editors 2013-09-22 *Includes paintings and busts
depicting important people, places, and events in Alexander's life. *Discusses
both common legends and little known facts about Alexander's life and legacy,
including his mysterious death and whether he is mentioned in the Qur'an.
*Includes a Bibliography for further reading. "There is nothing impossible to
him that will but try" - Alexander A lot of ink has been spilled covering the
lives of history's most influential figures, but how much of the forest is lost
for the trees? In Charles River Editors' Legends of the Ancient World series,
readers can get caught up to speed on the lives of antiquity's most important
men and women in the time it takes to finish a commute, while learning
interesting facts long forgotten or never known. Over the last 2,000 years,
ambitious men have dreamed of forging vast empires and attaining eternal glory
in battle, but of all the conquerors who took steps toward such dreams, none
were ever as successful as antiquity's first great conqueror. Leaders of the
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20th century hoped to rival Napoleon's accomplishments, Napoleon aimed to
emulate the accomplishments of Julius Caesar, but Caesar found inspiration in
Alexander the Great (356-323 B.C.), the Macedonian King who managed to stretch
an empire from Greece to the Himalayas in Asia at just 30 years old. It took
less than 15 years for Alexander to conquer much of the known world. As fate
would have it, Alexander died of still unknown causes at the height of his
conquests, when he was still in his early 30s. Although his empire was quickly
divided, his legacy only grew, and Alexander became the stuff of legends even
in his own time. Alexander was responsible for establishing 20 cities in his
name across the world, most notably Alexandria in Egypt, and he was directly
responsible for spreading Ancient Greek culture as far east as modern day India
and other parts of Asia. For the ancient world, Alexander became the emblem of
military greatness and accomplishment; it was reported that many of Rome's
greatest leaders, including Pompey the Great, Augustus, and Caesar himself, all
visited Alexander's tomb in Alexandria, a mecca of sorts for antiquity's other
leaders. Legends of the Ancient World: The Life and Legacy of Alexander the
Great provides an entertaining look at the facts and myths surrounding one of
history's most famous men and conquerors, while exploring the lasting legacy he
left on the ancient world and today's world. Along with pictures of important
people, places, and events, you will learn about Alexander the Great like you
never have before, in no time at all.
Ancient Greek Cavalry Charles River 2020-09-15 *Includes pictures *Includes
excerpts of ancient accounts *Includes a bibliography for further reading In
virtually all fields of human endeavor, Athens in the 5th century BCE was so
much at the forefront of dynamism and innovation that the products of its most
brilliant minds remain not only influential but entirely relevant to this day.
In the field of medicine, the great physician Hippocrates not only advanced the
practical knowledge of human anatomy and caregiving but changed the entire face
of the medical profession. The great philosophers of Athens, men like
Aristotle, Socrates, and Plato, interrogated themselves with startling
complexity about the nature of good and evil, questioned the existence of
divinity, advocated intelligent design, and went so far as to argue that all
life was composed of infinitesimal particles. Great architects and sculptors
such as Phidias produced works of art of such breathtaking realism and
startling dynamism that they later formed the driving force behind the
resurgence of sculpture during the Renaissance and served as masters to artists
such as Michelangelo, Bernini, and Donatello. The plays of dramatists such as
Aristophanes not only displayed an acerbic wit and a genius for political
satire so pronounced that their works continue to be performed - and topical to this day, and they served as the inspiration for virtually all playwrights
from Shakespeare to the present day. And this does not take into account the
host of equally brilliant mathematicians, natural philosophers, historians,
astronomers and politicians that the city's great schools nurtured and
produced. Modern perceptions of ancient Greece are almost always based on
Athens and Sparta, which is why other city-states and other military units
besides the hoplites have been overlooked for thousands of years. For this
reason, Greek cavalry forces, including their composition, purpose, techniques,
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equipment, and developments, are still not very well understood when compared
with their naval or infantry counterparts. In fact, one of the most important
epochs in the history of Greek warfare was the transition from the use of
chariot warfare to mounted fighting and infantry-based action. The heroes of
Homer's epics, the Iliad and Odyssey, used chariots both on and off the
battlefield as a means of transportation, but by the time Greece emerged from
the Dark Ages, the chariot had almost entirely disappeared from Greek life. The
main exception to this rule was in the world of athletics, where chariots
continued to be used in competitive horse racing events, but the amount of
public and private funds and the sheer effort which went into maintaining these
expensive, highly-trained knights demonstrated how important the ancient Greeks
themselves felt it was to have an effective cavalry. Indeed, even though they
don't often find themselves in the historical spotlight, Greek cavalry actually
played a crucial role in many famous battles, from the fall of Troy to the
conquests of Alexander the Great. Ancient Greek Cavalry: The History and Legacy
of Classical Greece's Forgotten Soldiers traces the development of Greek
cavalry from the Bronze Age chariots to the classical cavalry, examining how
and why these transitions took place. Along with pictures and a bibliography,
you will learn about ancient Greek cavalry like never before.
Ancient Greece T. D. Van Basten 2016-04-19 The Greatest Military Leader in
History Alexander III of Macedon, better known to the world as Alexander the
Great, was one of the most powerful rulers of the ancient world. During his
time, he amassed the largest amount of land that the Greek empire would ever
see. He seemed to capture land with ease and managed to spread the culture and
language of the Greek empire far and wide, ushering in what is referred to as
the Hellenic Period. Born the son of King Philip II of Macedon and his main
wife, Olympias, Alexander had a privileged upbringing. While much about his
childhood has been lost to the proverbial sands of time, we know that he had a
very close relationship with his mother and a rather tumultuous relationship
with his father, as his father was gone a good deal of the time, conquering
lands and their women. It was during the time of his father that the various
Greek city-states came together under a single ruler. Dubbed the League of
Corinth, it was comprised of all the regional city-states and Philip II was the
sole leader of the League. He was, unfortunately, unexpectedly assassinated at
his daughter's wedding, which threw the League and Macedonia into a bit of
chaos...
Polybius and His Legacy Nikos Miltsios 2018-03-19 Although scholars continue to
address old questions about Polybius, it is clear that they are also turning
their attention to aspects of his history that have been inadequately dealt
with in the past or have even gone largely unnoticed. Polybius' history is
increasingly treated not just as a source of valuable information on the
impressive expansion of Roman rule in the Mediterranean world, but also as a
complex and nuanced narrative with its own interests and purposes. Moreover,
since (apart from Livy's use of Polybius, which has been thoroughly discussed)
most studies of Polybius' reception focus on the modern world, especially in
relation to the theory of mixed constitutions, finding out more about Polybius'
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impact on ancient Greek and Roman authors remains a major desideratum. This
volume brings together contributions which, in either posing new questions or
reformulating old ones, attest both to the ardent scholarly interest currently
directed toward Polybius and to the variety of hermeneutical issues raised by
his work. Subjects discussed include Polybius' historical ideas, his methods of
composition, his views on the role of the historian, his representation of
cultural difference, his intertextual affinities, and his reception and
influence. Taken together, the papers in this collection attempt to promote a
deeper understanding of the qualities and peculiarities of Polybius' history,
as well as to offer fresh insights into the interpretation of this important
work.
Ancient Greece Paul Cartledge 2009-10-22 The contribution of the Ancient Greeks
to modern western culture is incalculable. In the worlds of art, architecture,
myth, literature, and philosophy, the world we live in would be unrecognizably
different without the formative influence of Ancient Greek models. Ancient
Greek civilization was defined by the city - in Greek, the polis, from which we
derive 'politics'. It is above all this feature of Greek civilization that has
formed its most enduring legacy, spawning such key terms as aristocracy,
oligarchy, tyranny and - last but by no means least - democracy. This highly
stimulating introduction to Ancient Greece takes the polis as its starting
point. Paul Cartledge uses the history of eleven major Greek cities to
illuminate the most important and informative themes in Ancient Greek history,
from the first documented use of the Greek language around 1400 BCE, through
the glories of the Classical and Hellenistic periods, to the foundation of the
Byzantine empire in around CE 330. Covering everything from politics, trade,
and travel to slavery, gender, religion, and philosophy, it provides the ideal
concise introduction to the history and culture of this remarkable civilization
that helped give birth to the world as we know it.
A History of Ancient Greece in Fifty Lives David Stuttard 2014-10-14 The first
book to tell the Greek story through the interconnecting lives of the men and
women who shaped its politics and literature, its science and philosophy, its
art and sport The political leaders, writers, artists, and philosophers of
ancient Greece turned a small group of city states into a pan-Mediterranean
civilization, whose legacy can be found everywhere today. But who were these
people, what do we know of their lives, and how did they interact with one
another? In this original new approach to telling the Greek story, David
Stuttard weaves together the lives of the movers and shakers of the Greek world
into a continuous narrative, from the early tyrant rulers Peisistratus and
Polycrates, through the stirrings of democracy under Cleisthenes to the rise of
Macedon under Philip II and Alexander the Great and the eventual decline of the
Greek world as Rome rose. Moving from Sicily to Afghanistan, and from Macedonia
to Alexandria; delving into the worlds of mathematics and geography, rhetoric
and historiography, painting and sculpture; exploring the accounts of
historians and mystics, poets and dramatists, political commentators and
philosophers, this book creates a vivid picture of life in all arenas of the
ancient Greek world. As well as the most famous politicians and writers, in
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these pages the reader will meet less well-known figures such as Milo, the
Olympic wrestler who led his home town in a time of crisis; Aspasia, the
brilliant female intellectual, who taught rhetoric to Socrates; and
Epaminondas, the Theban who taught tactics to Philip of Macedon and so
destroyed his own city.
Ancient Greeks at War Simon Elliott 2021-11-10 Expert Simon Elliott considers
the different fighting styles of Greek armies and discusses how Greek battles
unfolded. Ancient Greeks at War is a lavishly illustrated tour de force
covering every aspect of warfare in the Ancient Greek world from the beginnings
of Greek civilization through to its assimilation into the ever expanding world
of Rome. As such it begins with the onset Minoan culture on Crete around 2,000
BC, then covers the arrival of the Mycenaean civilization and the ensuing Late
Bronze Age Collapse, before moving on to Dark Age and Archaic Greece. This sets
the scene for the flowering of Classical Greek civilization, as told through
detailed narratives of the Greek and Persian Wars, Peloponnesian Wars and the
rise of Thebes as a major power. The book then moves on to the onset of
Macedonian domination under Philip II, before focusing in detail on the
exploits of his son Alexander the Great, the all-conquering hero of the ancient
world. His legacy was the Hellenistic world with its multiple, never ending
series of conflicts that took place over a huge territory, ranging from Italy
in the west all the way to India in the east. Those covered include the various
Wars of the Successors, the rise of the Bactrian-Greek and Indo-Greek kingdoms,
the various wars between the Antigonid Macedonian, Seleucid and Ptolemaic
kingdoms, and later the onset of the clash of cultures between the rising power
of Rome in the west and the Hellenistic kingdoms. In the long run the latter
proved unable to match Romes insatiable desire for conquest in the eastern
Mediterranean, and this together with the rise of Parthia in the east ensured
that one by one the Hellenistic kingdoms and states fell. The book ends with
the destruction of Corinth in 146 BC after the defeat by Rome of the Achaean
League. The conclusion considers the legacy of the Ancients Greeks in the Roman
world, and subsequently.
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